
 

Year 10 Assessment Weeks – Further Information 
 
 
Please see below for a timetable of the assessments and some frequently asked questions to inform you 
ahead of the week beginning 1st February when assessments will commence.  
 
 

 
 
Frequently asked Questions 
 
When are the assessments taking place?  

Between Monday 1st February and Tuesday 9th February (see timetable above) 

 

Will my child be expected to complete their normal distance learning in addition to their assessments?  

No, the normal timetable will be suspended during the assessments.  

 

What should my child do if they don’t have an assessment (for instance if History is running and they 
do not study History)?  

Teachers are providing students with revision materials this week. You child should use these to support 
independent revision during time when they di not have an assessment running.  

 
  



 

How will the assessments be completed?  

The majority of assessments have been create using Microsoft Forms. These are easy to 
access and type into from a range of devices. You child will access the Form via a link on 
their SMHW calendar.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are there any subjects that are not setting assessments in this way?  

Yes, Music students will receive a paper and audio CD home in the post with a pre-paid envelope to return to 
the Academy.  

Art, Photography and Health and Social Care students have been asked to submit the course work they have 
been working on during lockdown. Please check SMHW for subject specific details.  

 

My child usually has a reader during assessments, how will their needs be met?   

You can either read yourself for your child or your child can use the ‘immersive reader’ feature on MS Forms 
which is displayed at the top of every Form.  

 

My child usually has extra time to complete assessments, how will their needs be met?  

The assessments are available for a full day before going ‘off line’. This enables students to work at their own 
pace.  

 


